
15th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been such a pleasure to welcome your children back into school this 

week and we have all been impressed with their enthusiasm and excitement 

about being here. We will of course be maintaining the careful, covid-safe 

measures we have had in place and are hopeful that we will face no further 

closures. Thanks once again for all of the support you have provided during 

lockdown, both for your children and for the staff, it has been greatly 

appreciated. We look forward to continuing with a sense of 'normality' which is 

greatly enhanced by brighter and longer days.

Sandra Sutherland

Dates for the diary…

Fri 19th March Comic Relief / Red Nose 
Day 

Good news this year, red noses have gone green – they 
are now 100% plastic free! Noses are being sold now in 
class bubbles. Children can wear their own clothes on 
Friday for a minimum £1 donation 

Mon 22nd Mar to Wed
30th Mar

Bikeability Year 5 Please return completed consent forms if not done so 
already. Parents have been notified of your child’s day, 
please contact the office if you have not got the 
message.

Sun 21st March National Census Day Children will be learning all about the census in school –
Worksheet attached

Thurs 1st April Non-Uniform Day Bring a donation of an Easter Egg for PTA Easter Bingo 
and Raffle – More info further on

Thurs 1st April END OF TERM (EASTER 
BREAK)

NOTE: THURSDAY FINISH

Sat 3rd /Sun 4th April PTA Easter Bingo More info further on in newsletter

Mon 19th April Return to school

Mon 3rd May Bank Holiday

Fri 14th May Pyjamarama Day/ Book 
Day

More info further on in newsletter

Mon 31st May to 
Fri 4th June

Half Term Holiday

Mon 7th June Inset Day

Tues 8th June Children return to school

Wed 9th - Fri 11th June Yr 6 Trip to Robinwood
(Restrictions allowing)

Please make sure all payments are made before 31st

May



World Book Day/ Pyjamarama Day

Due to the children not being in school on World Book Day this year we are taking part in 

pyjamarama day instead. On 14th May children can come dressed as their favourite book 

character or in their pyjamas.

We are taking part in Pyjamarama day on 14th May –

Children can come dressed in their pyjamas or as a 

favourite book character

Red Nose Day – 19th March

This year Red Noses have gone green and are totally plastic free. They are available to buy 

from each class for £1.50 each. Children are welcome to come in non-uniform on this day for a 

minimum £1 donation. You can send cash with your child or make your donation to our Just 

Giving page, follow the link below

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/all-saints-and-emscote-warwick?newPage=True

PTA Easter Bingo and Raffle

Children are invited to come to school in non-uniform on Thursday 1st April in exchange for an 

Easter Egg. The PTA will then host a Zoom Easter Bingo on the Sat or Sunday afternoon that 

first weekend. More details to follow.

Bingo books are going to be used as usual so parents will order how many adult/child books 

they'd like, pay online and PTA will get them in named envelopes to both schools on the 

Monday for teachers to give out on the Thursday.

After the Easter hols, winners will receive their eggs and the rest of the eggs will go into a raffle.

myON

Just a reminder that we will continue to encourage children to read books on myON instead of 

or in addition to their school library books. This offers them a wide range of reading material, 

including a great range of non-fiction books, especially while covid restrictions mean that they 

are unable to visit the library independently.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/all-saints-and-emscote-warwick?newPage=True


After School Clubs

We now have a few after school clubs running. These are

PG Sports Monday after school until 4.30pm

Year 3 / 4  Football Club Please contact P at paulgreen3105@hotmail.com

to book a place. Year groups are trained separately to 

maintain bubbles.

PG Sports Tuesday after school until 4.30pm

Year 5 Football Club Please contact Paul Green at paulgreen3105@hotmail.com

to book a place. 

Year 5 and 6 Wednesday after school until 4.25pm

Premier Active Athletics Club Contact info@premieractive.co.uk or call 08001950898 to 

book a place.

Year groups are trained separately to maintain bubbles.

Year 6 Football Club Friday after school until 4.30pm

Please contact the office to book a place.

We are hoping to run a girls only football club after Easter, to gauge if this would be viable 

please contact the office if your child is interested.

Music Lessons

We currently have spaces for violin lessons via Warwickshire Music Hub. Lessons take place 

within the school day, within year group bubbles and are currently £6 per session billed termly. If 

your child is interested please contact the office.

Break Time Tuck Shop

We are reinstating the break time tuck shop from this week to provide healthy snacks at 

morning break. Toast, tea cakes and crumpets will be available. All orders must be made online 

using the form, like the current dinners form, which will be sent weekly, there will be no option to 

order on the day. All orders must be paid for on a Monday for the whole week in an 

envelope marked with your child’s name. Please do not send loose change with your 

child. No change will be given. Unfortunately at this time we do not have provision for payment 

to be made online. Children can bring their own healthy option but no crisps / chocolate bars or 

cakes from lunch boxes are to be eaten at break time.

School Meal Payments

We would like to remind all parents that school meals must be paid for in advance of meals

being taken. Meals cost £2.35 per day, £11.75 per week. Parents should pay for meals online

via www.eduspot.co.uk , please do not send cash in to the school office unless absolutely

necessary. All outstanding debts MUST be cleared by Friday 2nd April 2021 to bring accounts

up-to-date.

School Uniform

Children should be wearing correct school uniform with no jewellery or dangly earrings. Any 

earrings will be removed or must be covered for PE.

If you need to order school uniform please visit www.goodies.co.uk or contact Tracy Tuckett on

07498 575 088 or at www.creative-embroiders.co.uk

mailto:paulgreen3105@hotmail.com
mailto:paulgreen3105@hotmail.com
mailto:info@premieractive.co.uk
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.goodies.co.uk/
http://www.creative-embroiders.co.uk/


Year 3

Year 3 have had a brilliant week and have settled back into 'normal school-life' really well. This week we 

took part in chocolate tasting, where we tried 8 different types of chocolate and talked about what tastes 

we like and dislike, we loved this lesson! We've also been watching Charlie and the Chocolate Factory as 

part of our last topic (Chocolate) and been comparing the film to the book written by Roald Dahl. 

We've been reigniting our love of reading and discussing our favourite books and characters and have 

created book reviews and character profiles based on these - our work was so beautiful that we have 

created a class display with all of it! 

In Science, we have been planting our own seeds and thinking about what they need in order to grow -

hopefully they'll start to germinate soon and will be able to be sent home once they've grown a little! 

Year 5

In year five we are learning about lifecycles. This included learning about the lifecycle and 

reproduction of a flowering plant and included investigating the individual parts of a plant. We 

dissected daffodils to bring this learning to life.

Year 6

Year 6 children have been working 

hard during their first week back and 

have produced some wonderful 

work.

In art, they took part in a competition 

where they had to consider what 

lockdown meant/looked like to them. 

This was a really great way for the 

children to express themselves and 

they produced some lovely art.

In English, they have been studying 

Biographies and have produced 

some brilliant writing on the character 

of Kensuke, from Kensuke's 

Kingdom.

Year 4

Year 4 had fun making jam 

tarts this week



Please visit their website and click on BOOK TODAY to make your booking.

https://www.warwickschool.org/easter-action-2021

Please note: due to COVID-19 restrictions currently in place our availability in the Community Activities 

office may be limited and our ability to answer the phone not guaranteed. Therefore, if you experience any 

problems with your booking then please email A.Bevan@warwickschools.co.uk and we will be able to 

assist you.

Once courses are fully booked they will show as ‘Waiting List’ on the course page. If you would like to be 

added to the waiting list for a particular course, then you can do so by following the steps on the system or 

alternatively you can email Adrian Bevan at A.Bevan@warwickschools.co.uk and we will add you on.

Dates

Course School Year Time Cost

Thursday 1st April (1 day)
Fun Activities

& Multi-Sports
School Years 2 and 3 9.00am - 16.30pm £32

Wall Climbing

& Team Building
School Years 4 to 7 9.00am - 16.30pm £32

Tues 6th to Fri 9th April

(4 days)

Cygnets

Multi-Activities

Reception and

School Year 1
9.00am - 16.30pm £128

'Super Six' Activities

School Years 2 to 7

(up to and including

12 year olds)

9.00am - 16.30pm £128

Mon 12th to Fri 16th April (5 

days)

Cygnets

Multi-Activities

Reception and

School Year 1
9.00am - 16.30pm £160

'Super Six' Activities

School Years 2 to 7

(up to and including

12 year olds)

9.00am - 16.30pm £160

Warwick School Easter Action Holiday Activities

https://www.warwickschool.org/easter-action-2021







